

David Yelland Secretary - Falmouth Bay Residents' Association 4 Boscawen Road FALMOUTH TR11 4EL

Penhaligon's Friends Trecarrel Ground Floor Drump Road Redruth TR15 1LU

Telephone: 01209 215889/210624 www.penhaligonsfriends.org.uk enquiries@penhaligonsfriends.org.uk

Date:11th November 2014 Ref:Word/Letters/ThankyouLetters2014

Dear David

Donation of £624.50

We are writing to say a huge thank you to you for your kind donation of £624.50, consisting of £500.00 cheque and £124.50 tombola collection in aid of Penhaligon's Friends. A tremendous sum! Brenda and Roy would also like to pass on their personal thanks to you for the kindness extended to them on the day.

Penhaligon's Friends is a Cornish charity which is entirely reliant on grants and donations to enable us to provide much needed bereavement support for children and families within Cornwall.

Find out more about our fantastic work at www.penhaligonsfriends.org.uk or on

our Facebook page



or Twitter

We are always grateful for kindness such as yours and on behalf of many grateful children and their families, we would like to thank all at Falmouth Bay Residents' Association for choosing to support Penhaligon's Friends.

Yours sincerely

Julie Parker Manager

Penhaligon's Friends

